
CHARLES COUNTY GOVERNMRT AND GRIFFIN 
AND STRONG P.C. INVITE YOU TO PARTICIPATE 
IN AN UPCOMING OPPORTUNITY

VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE 
DISPARITY STUDY

Charles County Government, Maryland has
commissioned Griffin and Strong, P.C. to
conduct a comprehensive Disparity Study to
evaluate procurement policies and practices
and recommend improvement if needed.

Griffin and Strong, P.C. will conduct a Virtual
Public Hearing Meeting on two different days.
January 26th and 27th, 2021.

We encourage your participation and look
forward to your feedback on how Charles
County Government can promote diverse
representation in public contracting.

Hosted in Webinar Format

TUESDAY
January 26th, 2021

6-7 pm EST
Register Here

http://bit.ly/2WCkyCm

WEDNESDAY
January 27th , 2021

12-1 pm EST
Register Here

http://bit.ly/3pcohTp

For more information, please email 
CharlesCountyStudy@GSPCLAW.COM

All comments will be part of the public record 
and may be recorded and potentially used for 

the 2021 Disparity Study

VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARING DATES AND TIMES

This release is being sent as part of a contractual agreement between Charles County Government Economic 
Development and Griffin and Strong P.C. to conduct the 2021 Disparity Study.
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